BEFORE THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
OF THE STATE OF MISSOURI

In the Matter of the Termination of
Interconnection Agreement Between
Southwestern Bell Telephone Company
d/b/a AT&T Missouri and Unite Private
Networks, LLC

File No. TO-2024-0171

N N N N N

NOTICE ACKNOWLEDGING TERMINATION OF INTERCONNECTION
AGREEMENT AND CLOSING FILE

Issue Date: November 17, 2023

On November 16, 2023, Southwestern Bell Telephone Company d/b/a AT&T
Missouri filed a letter with the Commission, notifying it that the interconnection agreement
between AT&T Missouri and Unite Private Networks, LLC, adopted on December 15,
2016, in submission number TK-2007-0174 has been terminated as of February 14, 2021.
The Commission acknowledges the termination of the interconnection agreement and will

update its records accordingly. This file may be closed.

BY THE COMMISSION

Nancy Dippell
Secretary

Dated at Jefferson City, Missouri,
on this 17" day of November, 2023.

Dippell, Chief Regulatory Law Judge



STATE OF MISSOURI

OFFICE OF THE PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION

| have compared the preceding copy with the original on file in
this office and | do hereby certify the same to be a true copy therefrom
and the whole thereof.

WITNESS my hand and seal of the Public Service Commission,

at Jefferson City, Missouri, this 17t" day of November 2023.

Nancy Dippell
Secretary

Digitally signed
MOPSCoiteo .

14:49:38 -06'00'



MISSOURI PUBLIC SERVICE COMMISSION
November 17, 2023

File/Case No. TO-2024-0171

MO PSC Staff Office of the Public Counsel (OPC) ) )
AT&T Missouri (SWBT)

Staff Counsel Department Marc Poston B N
200 Madison Street, Suite 800 200 Madison Street, Suite 650 i
P.O. Box 360 P.O. Box 2230 816 Congress, Ste. 1100
Joff o City, MO 65102 Jeff o City, MO 65102 Ry T TEH

e Se . © erso-n ' bn7429@att.com
staffcounselservice@psc.mo.gov opcservice@opc.mo.gov

Unite Private Networks, LLC
Legal Department

1511 Baltimore Ave., 2nd Floor
Kansas City, MO 64108
legaldept@upnfiber.com

Enclosed find a certified copy of an Order or Notice issued in the above-referenced matter(s).

Sincerely,

Nancy Dippell

Secretary

Recipients listed above with a valid e-mail address will receive electronic service. Recipients without a valid e-mail
address will receive paper service.
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